BRANT SENIOR CITIZENS’ ORGANIZATION
Wednesday, May 1, 2019 Minutes

Call to Order: President McSkimming called the meeting to order.

Celebrating birthdays this month: Barb Daniel, Gerri DePovelo, Lorraine Dunkel, Angie Gullo, Harold Hauser, Marge Pero, Debbie Szafranski

50/50 Winners: Janice Ross, Jeanette Mirusso, Kathy Vespa, Janice Ross
Free Lunch: George Cordia

Roll Call: 21Seniors are present

Secretary’s Report: Rosemary Hauser read the April Minutes. Approved.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurers Report: Marie Lalka reported that we have in our Travel Account: $5260.57 and in our Operating Account: $1151.87

Bake Sale: The Bake Sale will be Saturday, June 15th. Please bring baked goods by 10am. 

Our Picnic: Wednesday, August 7. There will be no meeting. At our June meeting we will decide if we want it catered. Everyone is asked to bring a dessert.

Neil Ross handed out AARP Medical Cards. He also said there will be a dedication of the Veterans Tribute on June 15th.

We were reminded that a representative from Mickey Kerns office will be at the Town Hall May 20th. They will have info on the new special drivers license. 

Trips: Sharon Catalano reported on our trips:
May 14th to the Finger Lakes for a Taste, Tour and Treats trip. We go to a winery, creamery, Red Osier for lunch, Brewery, pottery place and a candies store. Stopping for supper at Tim Hortons or Wendy’s which we pay for. Leave at 8:15 and return at 7:45pm
June 11th to Station House to see “Leading Ladies” Leave at 10am return at 7:30pm
July 8th go to Buffalo for a double decker bus ride around Buffalo, lunch at River Works followed by a River History tour on the Harbor Queen. Leave at 9am and return at 5:30pm
Sept 15-21st is a trip to Nashville. The cost is $1099 per person and includes 4 nights of lodging, 6 breakfasts, 4 dinners including the Nashville Nightlife Dinner 
Theatre, RCA Studio B Tour, Performances at the Grand Ole Opry, guided tour of Nashville and more.

December: We will be going to Salvatore’s for a Christmas Show.

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted:
Rosemary Hauser
Acting Secretary

